



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 0BW

www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01252 541786

Tansley

1st May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Prince Harry and Meghan Markle's Royal Wedding 'Street Party' - Friday 18th May

To ensure that the Royal Wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle is an occasion to remember for the children, we are planning to hold 'a Right Royal Street Party'! on the day before the actual wedding! To make it a truly memorable occasion, we will be holding an afternoon tea, a disco and a Red, White & Blue Balloon Release! As both of the happy couple were born in the '80s, this will be the theme of the party with a dash of 'red, white & blue' thrown in to ensure that both national flags are recognised!

On the day, we would really appreciate help to prepare sandwiches, plate up cakes, distribute crisp packets and pour drinks (non-alcoholic, of course!). If you are able to help to prepare refreshments during the morning of our 'street party' - or put up bunting around the playground - or blow up balloons...or help to serve the children during the party itself, please indicate on the attached slip and return it to your child's class teacher or the school office, ideally by the end of this week. The 'Royal Wedding Street Party' itself is scheduled to start at 1.30pm.

Due to food allergen laws, school will be organising all food and drink for the children to enjoy. If you have any concerns regarding your child's allergies or food intolerances, please see Mrs Traer, Y6 Learning Support Assistant, who will be more than happy to speak to you about the types of food that will be provided on the day. To help us cover the costs of these refreshments – and also take home a fabulous leather, commemorative 'Harry & Meghan' bookmark - it would be great if all the children could make a £2 contribution which can be handed in to the school office or your child's class teacher.

We do hope that you'll be able to help with any of the above, and we're sure you will understand that, whilst space will not allow us to invite you to actually sit at the tables yourself, you can join the party atmosphere on the day and make it a 'day to remember' for everyone, by coming along and helping before, during and after the children's party!

With my very best wishes,

Mrs. Linda Tansley Headteacher

To: Tower Hill Primary School, Fowler Road, Farnborough, GU14 0BW

Please delete as appropriate

Mas linda land the

My child(ren) is/are _____ *I / we will be able to help:

during the morning to prepare from 9.30am

serving at the party from 1pm onwards

> throughout the whole day









Contact Number

in Class(es)





